
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the
lnsurance Commission has placed
Philippine Prudential Life lnsurance
Company (PPLIC) under conservatorship
and suspended its authority to sell new
insurance products pending compliance
with regulatory requirements effective 4
November Z}rc. The Commission has
appointed Atty. Moises A. Balon as
Conservator.

Parlies having any issue or claim against
the company are hereby notified to file it
with the Conseruator together with all
supporling docurnents detailing the nature
of the issue or the character, basis and
amount of each and every claim, either
personally or by mail directly with the said
appointed Conservator at The Office of the
Conservator, Philippine Prudential Life
lnsurance Co., lnc., Unit 305 AIC Burgundy
Empire Tower, ADB Ave. corner Sapphire
and Garnet Streets, Ortigas Center, Pasig
City or at his e-mail address at
moises.balon@yahoo.com for co nsideration
pursuant to pertinent provisions of the
lnsurance Code,

For subsequent announcements, please
visit the respective websites of PPLIC and lC
at www.philippineprudential.com and
www.i n su ra nce.gov.ph.
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